
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1653 /2023-24           25.04.2023 
 

Circular (KG to Grade XII) 
 
Dear Parents, 

Subject: LPS Cares 
 

As a gesture of goodwill, the school is organizing a ‘share & care’ program for KG to 

Grade XII students under the banner ‘LPS Cares’, to celebrate the Labour Day on 

Monday, 1st May 2023. We will appreciate if you can join hands with us by enabling your 

ward to contribute any three (one from each category) of the items as given below:   

 

Food Items: Biscuit Packets, Packed Dates, Dry Fruits, Tea Bags, Milk Powder (Packet), 

Sugar, Cookies, Rice (2kg packets), Dal (1 kg packet). 

 

Bathing Items:  Bath Towels, Soap, Shampoo. 

 

Clothes: Bedsheet with pillow covers, T-Shirts and Shirts (Size - M, L & XL) 

 

All items should be new and neatly packed, with the student’s name and class written on 

it, and sent to the Class Teacher on Monday, 1st May 2023 (Collection will be for one 

day only). 

 

We will be donating these items to the Red Crescent Society on behalf of our students. 

 

Together we can build in our children the sense of empathy and generosity. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


